
Principal News Reminders

Good Afternoon, Happy Friday the 13th!

What a week!  Thank you for the kind words for the
staff with regard to yesterdays evacuation.  

iReady assessments took place this week and
make up tests will be done next week.
Parents/Guardians will not receive scores until
ALL students have been tested.

Thanks to all that supported our participation in
the Harvest Home Parade.

Remember to order your Mumkins!

Have a great weekend!

Mrs. O-T
Principal

Remember that directions
for arrival and dismissal
were sent home the first
week of school.  Please
share with EVERYONE that
picks up your student.

ALL EMERGENCY
Notifications will happen
through OptionC.
Instructions were mailed
home over the summer
and sent home in the first
packet.  If any information
changes, i.e. phone
numbers, emails etc.  We
MUST be notified. 

9/13/24



Academic NewsUpcoming Events

9/16 Dine to Donate - Deweys Pizza

9/18           Fire Drill, both buildings

9/18         PTO General Assembly in
Cafeteria at 7 PM

 
9/18         MUMPKIN order deadline

Watch her for updates on:

Testing dates, High School Placement
Test information, student

achievements, etc.




